
Senior Activities 

All senior programming and senior trips will resume beginning July 5, 2021. 

WPRF will follow all orders issued by our Federal, State, and Local Government.  The offerings, policy 
and programs are subject to change at any time pending Government orders. 
 
Safety Considerations 

• Anyone sick or showing symptoms of being sick must stay home. 
• Staff and participants will maintain a safe distance from each other. 
• Participants should cover their mouth and nose with tissue when coughing or sneezing and 

wash hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 
• Senior groups should clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces and game equipment. 
• Only pre-registered participants can enter the WPRF facilities during designated activity 

times. 
• Participants will be asked not to arrive more than 15 minutes before the start of their 

activity. 
• Senior groups are encouraged to clean and sanitize tables before use (sanitation supplies 

provided). 
• Participants will bring their own personal equipment as needed.   
• Card players are encouraged to bring their own cards. 
• The public and employees will not be required to wear a mask in public spaces. 

 


